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HAZLEHEAD SCHOOL
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TELEPHONE: 01224 498120 eMail:hazleheadprimary@aberdeencity.gov.uk
SCHOOL WEBSITE: www.hazlehead-ps.aberdeen.sch.uk/
HEAD TEACHER: MRS. JONES



“When you believe in yourself, anything is possible.”
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“Spring: a lovely reminder of how beautiful change can truly be.”
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SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

ECO SCHOOLS 3RD GREEN FLAG AWARD
We are absolutely delighted to have been informed this week that we have successfully renewed our Eco-Schools Green Flag Award.  Our 3rd Green Flag is currently in the post making its way to Hazlehead!  The Eco Group have worked incredibly hard to achieve this status, having spent the last 2 years implementing their action plan around the 3 of the 10 Eco Schools Topics – Litter, Biodiversity and Transport.  After Easter, our Eco Group will commence new topics – Litter (mandatory) Waste Minimisation and Water.  A huge well done to all involved.

“I’ve just finished assessing your Eco-Schools application and wanted to send my congratulations to Hazlehead Primary School on successfully renewing their Eco-Schools Green Flag Award! I was extremely impressed by your application and how much the pupils have accomplished.” Marygrace Rowe (Keep Scotland Beautiful)


ANNUAL REPORT FEEDBACK
Our annual school reports went home yesterday.  Thank you to all parents who have acknowledged receiving their child’s report and for any feedback you added to the return sheet.  Please can I ask all parents to ensure that they return this slip which is at the end of the report to confirm receipt.  All feedback will be read and used to inform next steps.


SELF EVALUATION
Many thanks to all families who were able to respond.  The feedback has been very helpful and we will update you on the content early in Term 4.  The encouraging part is that many of the issues raised are very quick fixes and quite simply very easy to achieve and improve mechanisms within the school.  Feedback from all partners is crucial in helping us see education from various perspectives.  We welcome any feedback to help improve our journey to excellence.


HMIE VISIT
Hazlehead Primary has been chosen to be involved in a national HMIE Inspection with a focus on parental engagement and pupil participation.  They will visit Hazlehead on Tuesday 16th April to speak to small groups of children, parents and partners about various aspects of learning.  HMIE will publish their findings on their observations of a number of schools around Scotland.  We look forward to hearing their feedback on our strengths and next steps. 


DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
School returns: Monday 15th April 2019
Good Friday: Friday 19th April 2019 (school will be closed)


Many thanks to everyone for their hard efforts this term.  It has been an incredibly rewarding one.  I would like to take this opportunity to wish everyone a restful break and look forward to seeing you all for the start of a very busy, final term at Hazlehead.
Barbara Jones☺
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